
VFW & Auxiliary Scholarships 
Programs 2025-2026 

Brothers and Sisters, In the attempt to put more 
eyes on the scholarships program this year, I am 
hosting a T-Shirt fundraiser to raise funds that at the 
end of the program year will be evenly distributed 
among our scholarships programs. National 
President Lois Callahan’s special project this year is 
the Auxiliary Continuing Education Scholarships 
which got me thinking on ways we can help to raise 
money for all of our programs. Uncle Sam is my 
mascot for this program year and to help with this 
fundraising idea, I am selling a gray shirt which is 
focused specifically on the scholarships and then a 
red shirt that helps to promote our RED Friday’s.  If 
you are interested in helping to support this 
fundraiser, I have attached the sample images of the 
shirts that are being sold along with an order form 
for these shirts. Payments can be made out to Karen 
Mooney and park in the memo “Scholarship T-Shirt 
Fundraiser”. Shirts are made to order, so no 
inventory is being maintained. Once the orders are 
received, the shirts will be made and once I receive 
them from my supplier, I will reach out to find the 
best way to get you the shirt(s) you have ordered. I 
am excited to see what the State of PA can do for 
this cause. Thank you in advance for your support 
and many thanks to those that have already 
supported this program endeavor.   

Loyally,  

Karen Mooney, Scholarships Program Chair 
VFWA, Dept of PA 
karenmooneycpc@comcast.net 
717-580-3994 
81 Greenwood Drive 
New Cumberland PA 17070 
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